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Important Dates  
14th February—Valentines Day 

21st –25th February—Half Term 

22nd-24th February—Lower Covey Forest School 

1st March—Pancake Day 

3rd March—World Book Day—Story time with 

Sherborne Library 

11th-22nd April—Easter Half Term  

13th May—Pyjamarama  

15th April—Good Friday 

18th April—Easter Monday 

2nd May—May Day 

2nd-3rd June—Jubilee Bank Holiday 

29th-30th August—Nursery Summer Closure 

Welcome Jayme 
Please welcome Jayme who will be     

joining us on Mondays for work                   

experience whilst she works towards her 

Early Years Education & CYPW L2.   

Welcome Amy  
Please join us in welcoming  new deputy  

manager Amy to our Lower Covey setting.   

Amy will be supporting both  Fiona at     

Lower Covey and Stef at Pear Tree. 

Amy comes to us with a strong safeguarding background and 

has worked within nursery settings for over 9 years. 

Nursery Covid Update 

Firstly, thank you to all of our families for your kind words 

and understanding over the past few weeks.  We very much 

value having such a supportive wider nursery family.  

At present, we are still managing staff absences with     

thankfully little disruption to the running of the setting.  We 

are hoping for a steadier February and will continue to keep 

you up to date with any changes. 

New isolation guidance has been issued by the government, 

this came into effect on Monday 17th January.  Please use 

the link below to keep up to date, if you have any questions 

contact Laura Foster at finance@lowercovey.co.uk 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay

-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-

with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 

We are really pleased to be  

welcoming Hollie to Pear Tree 

once a week.  Hollie is a trained 

Relax Kids coach, with            

additional qualifications in 

mindfulness, art therapy,       

children’s yoga and children’s 

meditation.  

You can also join in at home by 

following Hollie’s You Tube  

Channel ‘Rainbeau  Relaxation 

with Hollie’ 

We hope the children are  

sharing their new skills with 

you at home! 


